The Maritime Union Of Australia National Office

Paddy Crumlin - National Secretary | Mick Doleman - Deputy National Secretary | Ian Bray and Warren Smith - Assistant National Secretaries

Trim Ref: 13/11/21/4691

22 November 2012

Committee Secretary
Senate Education and Employment Legislation Committee
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

By fax and email: (02) 6277 5706 eewr.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Secretary

Building and Construction Industry (Improving Productivity) Bill 2013 and the Building and Construction Industry (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013 Inquiry

Please be advised that the Maritime Union of Australia adopts and supports the submission of the Australian Council of Trade Unions to the Senate Education and Employment Legislation Committee Inquiry into the Building and Construction Industry (Improving Productivity) Bill 2013, and the Building and Construction Industry (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013.

The Maritime Union of Australia would welcome an opportunity to appear before the Inquiry and provide oral submissions regarding its particular concerns about the Bills, including the proposed application to the supply and transport of building goods, and to the offshore oil and gas industry.

Yours faithfully

Paddy Crumlin
National Secretary